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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
New Reception Class Parents Meeting 

Moving to Online 
Tuesday 29th June at 5.30pm 

 
Further to our recent letter inviting you attend school on Tuesday 29th June at 5.30pm for our New 
Reception Class Parents Meeting, we have taken the very difficult decision to move this meeting online 
via Zoom. 
 
With daily increasing cases of COVID-19 locally we feel it is in everyone’s best interests and to keep 
everyone in the school community safe from the potential risk of coming into contact with a person with 
COVID-19 this close to the end of term.  We apologise for the late notice however to ensure the safety of 
everyone involved we feel that this is the best course of action at this present time. 
 
All information that would have been shared at the face-to-face meeting can easily be transferred online 
and a copy of the parent information pack will be posted out to parents following the meeting. We will 
send Meeting ID details via a separate secure email tomorrow morning. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you online tomorrow. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 


